
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are excited to share with you the wonderful 
happenings in our lives during the months of February and March. God has truly been gracious, and we are 
grateful for your support and prayers. 

Firstly, we are thrilled to announce that we have oƯicially started our full-time deputation journey at the 
beginning of February. The Lord has already opened doors, and our first missions meeting resulted in our first 
supporting church outside of our home church. We are overjoyed to see how God is leading and providing for 
us in this endeavor. 

The most significant blessing came on February 10th , which was 
our wedding! Despite a last-minute venue change due to 
unfavorable weather, we believe it was orchestrated by the Lord. 
The Gospel was proclaimed, reaching the hearts of our lost family 
members. Please join us in prayer that the seeds planted during the 
wedding will take root and lead to conviction and salvation. 

On February 18th, I was humbled to be ordained as a missionary 
sent by Philadelphia Baptist Church. The support and love from our sending church, under the leadership of 
Pastor Kyle Coker, have been overwhelming. We are grateful for their commitment to partnering with us in the 
Lord’s work.  

Our journey has taken us to meetings in 6 diƯerent states already. Each encounter 
has been a source of encouragement, and we are amazed by the friendship, 
generosity, and love shown by the churches we've visited. We have heard back 
from 6 churches who have taken us on for support! Praise be to God, we are right 
at the 10% mark!  

In March, we had the privilege to return to 
Spain on a survey trip. The Lord used this trip 
to answer questions, settle doubts, and 
provide some more clarity regarding where in Spain God would have us. 
We met with 6 diƯerent missionaries and went to three diƯerent church 
plants in Spain. God is sending the Light to Spain! Unfortunately, there 
are still thousands of cities without a Bible believing church. Please pray 
for these churches, as they press onward for Christ.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer requests 

 Traveling Safety  
 Booking meetings  
 Raising support  
 More missionaries in Spain 

   

 

As we move forward in His will, we hold on to the promise 
in Matthew 28:19-20,  

"Go ye therefore, and teach all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy 
Ghost: Teaching them to observe all things whatsoever I 
have commanded you: and, lo, I am with you alway, even 
unto the end of the world. Amen."  

We trust in God's guidance and provision as we continue to 
follow His command to spread the Gospel. 

 

Once again, thank you for your prayers, encouragement, and support. We 
are blessed to have such a loving and faithful community standing with us 
in this endeavor. 

 

Because He loves the world, 

Luke and Charity Ryan 

 


